
Resolved Photos – ALLISON UNIT 19M

05.067.08223

From: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 4:34 PM
To: Farmington Regulatory Techs <FarmingtonRegulatoryTechs@hilcorp.com>
Subject: FW: ALLISON UNIT 19M - INC - 693904555

Russian Knapweeds have been sprayed. See pics.

Thanks

Patrick Hudman

Area 5 Production

505-320-1225










